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NEW PROJECTOR  

 

 

 

Is AWESOME! 
     What a difference!  The brightness 

of the picture despite the sun shining 

through the windows is incredible.  

The clarity, color and sharpness of the 

image are impressive.   

    The projector has been broken in 

through worship services, used to play 

a portion of a video on Easter, and a 

special “Easter” powerpoint 

presentation that featured numerous 

beautiful pictures that enhanced the 

message of the songs.   

    One person said they expected we 

would have to pay 3x as much to get 

such quality.   Thanks to Deanna Jones 

for helping us track down precisely 

what we were needing and to the 

donors who helped finance the 

purchase and most of all God who 

brings all the pieces together in HIS 

time! 

 
   How blessed we are to go to the Lord 

with our praise, thanks and concerns.  

He savors our prayers and sees that all 

things work together to those who 

love Him and have been called 

according to His purpose.  Healing, 

provision, guidance, visitors and more 

are among the blessings we have 

enjoyed over the past month in 

answer to our prayers.   

 

  
    We are reminded as we study Isaiah, 

that those the names and places may 

change,  God’s power and lessons for 

man remain the same.  It is incredible 

to think about God telling His people 

about the next 200 years of human 

history, and then to realize He goes far 

beyond that to talk of Christ’s coming 

and sacrificial life.  God doesn’t stop 

there, He goes even farther into the 

future and speaks of eternity.   What 

messages from God are you missing 

out on by not joining us for study on 

Sunday Mornings.  The class is 

growing, but there is still room for 

more! 

     Discover what God wants YOU to 

know! 

 
    We have concluded our journey 

through Psalms.  Every aspect of the 

human experience can be found 

(elation, despair, emotional 

transitioning, uncertainty, God’s 

revelation being shared, reminiscing 

and more).  The longest psalm (119) 

contains 176 verses with each one 

emphasizing “learning and living” 

God’s Word. 

    Our study will now move to a 

“character study”.  Our featured 

individual will be David, writer of many 

of the psalms.  

    Join us for prayer & study! 

 

   Our Teen study will be focusing on 

being the “employee” that God wants 

us to be.  What does God say, how will 

it  affect our future career and 

relationships.   Hard to believe that our 

teens are now old enough and looking 

to get jobs.   Pray that they will allow 

God to help them be the best worker 

they  can be! 

 
     Spring has sprung, and the work has 

just begun.  Youth will be moving 

outside to help with the flowerbeds 

around the church, besides 

occasionally helping with office and 

cleaning work. 

     They are following in the hard 

working path of our Senior Citizens 

who in their 80’s and 90’s volunteer to 

help with decorating, cleaning, meals, 

handling business affairs and so much 

more 


